
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Starting from the 24th February2025, there will be an increase in the price of our 

school meals.  

This increase is a necessary adjustment to cover current food, fuel and increased 

labour costs. We understand the financial concerns this may raise for some families 

and want to reassure you that this decision was made after careful consideration 

and has been limited to the minimum increase to cover rising costs.  

The school meal price will increase to £3.00, which is in line other providers, and still 

represents excellent value for money. 

 

Our school meal service remains committed to providing nutritional menus, catering 

to various dietary preferences. 

 

As a reminder, if your circumstances have changed, you may be entitled to free 

school meals. Check this out by visiting https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals. 

If you are unable to complete the form online, please visit the school office, and a 

member of our office team will provide you with the necessary support. Please be 

assured that your application will be treated with the utmost confidentiality, and it 

will not affect any other benefits you may be receiving. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

For and on behalf of Miquill Catering Ltd.  

 

 
 

Zoe Williams 

Operations Manager 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

